
          

                                                                                                          

                    

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

  

                                  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

International Partner:  
American College of Greece 

AMERICAN COLLEGE OF GREECE 

The University: 
Founded in Asia Minor in 1875 by missionaries from 
Boston, the American College of Greece is the oldest, 
largest US-accredited college or university in Europe. 
For 140 years, it has been offering dynamic education 
and cultivating a fertile intellectual & cultural 
collaboration between Greece and the U.S. ACG is 
independent, non-profit, nonsectarian, & co-educational, 
and is accredited by the New England Association of 
Schools. With over 300 international students, from 50 
countries, the university has something for everyone. 
 

Semester Dates: 
Fall Semester: September-December  
Summer Semester: January-May 

University Partner Option: Study abroad at the 
American College of Greece as an exchange student and 
take part in the advancement of our relationship with a 
university overseas. Tuition and fees to be paid directly 
to UMass Lowell, and the cost of housing to the 
American College of Greece.   
 
 Joining Deree means joining a vibrant community where 

you can engage in extracurricular activities and meet like-
minded students through clubs and organizations. 
Student life gives you the chance to broaden your 
horizons and work together for a common cause; 
developing your skills, exploring new interests and 
shaping your spirit and body! 
 
 

STUDENT LIFE 

Athens is a great setting for a student abroad, affording a 
beautiful backdrop for academic inquiry. Whether 
exploring the Acropolis or enjoying coffee in a cafe, 
Athens offers something for everyone. The city is alive 
at all hours of the day and night, brimming with an 
active arts, entertainment and culinary scene. Moreover, 
in just a couple of hours, a traveler can visit famous sites 
of Greek, Roman and Byzantine antiquity, as well as 
access the rugged mountain ranges of Northern Greece, 
the famous beaches of Attica, the Peloponnese and the 
Aegean Islands - all drenched with beauty and history. 
 
 

WHY STUDY IN GREECE? 
 

Study at one of the largest, U.S.-accredited universities 
in Europe! Apply online today at: 
http://studyabroad.umasscs.net 

The American College of Greece operates a modern 
Residence Complex just a short walk from campus. 
Students housed in ACG apartments live in a safe, clean, 
residential environment in a quiet neighborhood with 
nearby grocery stores, cafés, restaurants and shopping 
centers. Our Residence Complex consists of fully 
furnished studio, single and double bedrooms in shared 
apartments. 

HOUSING 

STUDY ABROAD OPPORTUNITIES 

  

 

 

 


